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Dr. John D. Cash, 
Scottish National Blood Transfusion Service, 
Ellen's Glen Road, 
Edinburgh, 
EH17 7QT 

Dear John, 

re: SNBTS Heat Treated Factor VIII 

10th May, 1984 

Thank you for your letter of 3rd May, 1984. I should like to have a 
look at some of your heat treated factor VIII and give it to soma of our 
severely affected haemophiliacs to see what its half-life is and to make 
sure there are no undue side effects. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

C.R. Rlzza 
Consultant Physician 
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